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Thank you, President,

Uganda welcomes the delegation of Austria and thanks them for their continued engagement in this process. 
We welcome the establishment of the Austrian Agency for Care and Support Services and the ratification of the 1951 Refugee Convention as positive institutional and legal developments.
We note the continued challenge of establishing a National Human Rights Action Plan and urge the government to take the necessary steps to complete this process.
Uganda makes the following recommendations:
1. Make efforts to improve the protection of the rights of migrants and asylum seekers.
2. Take appropriate measures to eliminate discrimination of women in the labour market and reduce the gender pay gap.
We wish Austria a successful review.

I thank you.
